

Student Walkouts and Protests

Many of you have already given considerable attention to how you will respond to any student protests that may occur this week or in subsequent weeks concerning school shootings. An additional resource you might want to review can be found at the link provided below. It is a publication developed by the National School Boards Association (NSBA) Council of School Attorneys (COSA). Many members of our School Law Practice Group are members of COSA and Mike Julka currently sits on the COSA Board of Directors.

As noted in the COSA publication, your own District policies should be reviewed when considering the approach your District may wish to take regarding any protests. However, the COSA guidance provides a good review of legal issues and some scenarios which might help you further prepare.

The material can be found at the following link:

http://www.nsba.org/navigating-student-walkouts-and-mass-protests

Feel free to contact any member of the School Law Practice Group with specific questions you might have.

Disclaimer: Boardman & Clark LLP provides this material as information about legal issues. It does not offer legal advice with respect to particular situations and does not purport that this newsletter is a complete treatment of the legal issues surrounding any topic. Because your situation may differ from those described in this Newsletter, you should not rely solely on this information in making legal decisions. In addition, this material may quickly become outdated. Anyone referencing this material must update the information presented to ensure accuracy. The use of the materials does not establish an attorney-client relationship, and Boardman & Clark LLP recommends the use of legal counsel on specific matters.